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Poachers seen in Sherwood
Forest......
With so many familiar faces at NOC's Thieves
Wood event last Sunday, it was a bit like being at
a Lincolnshire Poacher Event!

First up, finishing second on the white course,
was Dominic Houlden, followed in 3rd place by
Flora Jolly, with Tilly Houlden 5th. Unfortunately
brother Henry mis-punched.
Elspeth Jolly was 16th on the yellow, with sister
Marsaili 13th on the orange course.

The short green saw Amanda Ward finish 11th,
Dorothy Smith 14th and Isoldt Harris 20th.

Joe Field finished 10th on the light green, whilst
his dad, Dean, was 7th on the green. Still on
green Yasmin Field beat me by 4 minutes (just
like Poacher) and not far behind was Mike Smith
in 38th and Roseanne Field in 59th.

Brian Ward was narrowly beaten into 2nd place
on the blue, with Jake Field in 9th and Alex
Smith 48th. Peter Harris had a rare mp, whilst
Dave Jolly tackled the brown course, finishing
18th.

All in all a good day, helped by a bit of sunshine,
and good practice for the season ahead.

Last Sunday also saw a CLOK event take place
at Mulgrave Woods. Paul Van Dam was 5th on
the green, with Paul Simmons 20th. Emma Van
Dam won her yellow course. John Butler was 3rd
on the orange, followed by Patricia Simmons in
11th.

www.facebook.com
www.twitter.com/HALOrienteering
simmonds216@btinternet.com

Events this week...
LOG carry on their night score
series this Thursday at
Hartsholme Park.
Saturday sees a HALO event at
East Park Hull, starts from 1pm.
Also on Saturday EBOR have a
park & urban event at
Scarborough, whilst NOC have
urban running at Clifton Campus.
On Sunday SYO are hosting a
Regional Super League event at
Wharncliffe Woods Sheffield. If
you haven't pre-entered, it's
limited eod and costs £14. (ouch)
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Night Owls....
Mary Carrick ran at the Northern Night Champs
near Ilkley last Saturday. Whilst Peter Harris,
Alex Smith & Neil Harvatt had a go at the LOG
night score event on Thursday evening. Neil
finishing in 5th place.

Don't forget you can keep up to date with all
events at http://www.halo-orienteering.org.uk Compass SportTrophy

Not long now until the first round
of the Compass Sport Trophy on
Feb 16th.
Start times have been allocated
and emailed by Neil.
You can see a copy of the map
being used here http://www.claro-
orienteering.org/guisecliff2014.htm
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